## Program Bulletin

**January 3, 2002** 

Program Bulletin #2002-01

**To: Interested Parties** 

Funding For The School Facility Fee Down Payment Assistance Program
Has Ended As Of December 31, 2001

This bulletin is to advise that funds for the School Facility Fee Down Payment Assistance Program are no longer available. As the Agency announced on July 27, 2001 in Program Bulletin #2001-16, funding for the School Facility Fee Down Payment Assistance Program was being eliminated. CHFA was authorized to accept applications up to 5 p.m., December 31, 2001. CHFA can no longer accept applications for this program.

CHFA understands that the curtailment of this program makes it difficult for homebuyers needing this type of assistance and recommends that lenders pursue other down payment assistance programs offered by CHFA or by local government housing authorities.

Questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to CHFA, School Facility Fee Down Payment Assistance Program, 1121 L Street, 7<sup>th</sup> Floor, Sacramento CA 95814; by phone (916) 324-8088 or by email <a href="mailto:homeownership@chfa.ca.gov">homeownership@chfa.ca.gov</a>



Lenders are encouraged to use CHFA's FHA Energy Efficient Mortgage Program (EEM) to minimize energy usage and costs. Additional information regarding EEMs is available on CHFA's web page.